
 

 

  

          Tuesday 4th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to invite you to come and sample some of the dishes on the school lunch menu and share your 
views on what more we can be doing to support our children to make healthy choices. 

School Menu Tasting - Wednesday 5th October - 4-5pm – please RSVP to 
Jayne.nelson@unitedlearning.org.uk  

We are committed to providing our students with a high quality, healthy and nutritious school lunch every 
single day for just £2.50. We are also committed to enabling students to make healthy choices, and we 
provide our students with free fruit every lunch and break time. But we're keen to let you have your say in 
our new food strategy. 
  
This forms part of the Healthy Zones project that we are taking part in, taking a whole system, cross sector 
approach, that focuses on creating environments that support and encourage healthy eating and everyday 
activity in places where children of all ages spend their time; home, school, high streets and green spaces. 
You can read more about it here. 
 
Please do share this with other parents and carers who might be interested as we would love to see as 
many as possible. 

Very best wishes  

T.Sargeant 

Mr T. Sargeant 
Vice Principal 
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